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Linwood High School

Stirling Drive, 

Linwood 

PA3 3NB

Tel: 0300 300 1333


                                                                                Children’s Services
Head Teacher:  Gillian Bowie
Dear Parent or Carer.
Linwood High School Broad General Education Awards Ceremony – 
Thursday 14th September

It is with great pleasure that I invite you to join us at our Annual Awards Ceremony on Thursday 14 September 2023 at 2.30 pm where your child will be receiving an award.

The ceremony will be held in the Street Area of Linwood High School and is expected to last approximately 1 hour.  We are looking forward to having parents/carers in the school to help us to celebrate the success of our young people.                                                                                                                                                              

I would ask that you let us know if you are going to attend the event by completing the       Microsoft form using the link below by 4pm on Monday 11th September.  
Please note due to the capacity of the street area we can allocate 1 space for each certificate winner. 


Microsoft form
Yours sincerely 
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Gillian Bowie

Head Teacher  

Director of Children’s Services: Steven Quinn
Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ

Website:  www.renfrewshire.gov.uk

